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          16th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
To finish ‘Our Wonderful World’ topic we will be learning about what the world was like in the past. To 
help us with our understanding, we have the opportunity to be involved in an exciting Dinosaur and 
fossil workshop in school on Tuesday 26th March. The children will be able to meet a dinosaur expert 
who will be able to answer all our questions about life long ago, meet some baby dinosaurs and 
discover a range of fossils in a hands-on workshop.  

 

We are asking for a contribution of £9 per child to cover the cost of the workshop. Please consent and 
make payments via the Arbor app by Friday 15th March. Please be aware If we are unable to raise 
sufficient funds we will unfortunately have to cancel the experience. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
The Year One Team 
 


